
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Oct. 1 – Marina hours change to 8am – 4pm. 

Oct. 15 – Last day for Seasonal customers. Any seasonal 

customers remaining after this date will be billed for another month. 

Nov. 15 – Marina water will be shut off (weather permitting). 

Nov. 26 – Nov 29  Thanksgiving - the Marina will be closed. 

Dec. 12 – March 31   No Forklift service  

Dec. 20 – Jan 3 – Marina is closed for Christmas holidays 
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Marina Hours 
Oct. 1 – Nov. 25   8am – 4pm 

7 days a week 

 

Nov. 26 – Nov. 29 CLOSED 

FOR THANKSGIVING 

 

Nov 30 – Dec 19  8am – 4pm 

CLOSED SUNDAYS 

 

Dec 12 – Last Day for 

Forklift Service 
 

Dec. 20 – Jan 3 –CLOSED 

FOR CHRISTMAS 

 

Jan 4 – Mar 31, 2021 

8am – 4pm Mon – Fri.  

Closed Sat. & Sunday 

It's Almost That Time Again……… 
Winterizing Your Boat 

    The staff at Cedar Creek Marina 

would like to thank all our devoted 

customers.  We appreciate your 

patronage and we look forward to 

serving you next year. 
     

  

         

 

 

Don’t forget to check 

us out on Facebook 

We are excited to welcome Keith Short onto our Service Team.  Call Keith to 

discuss your service needs. 302-422-2040 
 

 

 
 

Enclosed you will find a winter work order form (if you have an outboard); please fill the form out completely and return it 
to the office. You can mail or fax the form back to us (fax # (302) 422-5475) If you have any question feel free to call the 
service department.  The boats are winterized in the order the service department receives the forms and The Marina is not 

responsible for any damage because of freezing. 

 

Some other winter recommendations: 
*Remove all soda cans/bottles, just imagine the mess when they freeze and break. 
*Now is a good time to have that damaged prop reconditioned. We have prop service at the Marina. 
*Remove all electronics. 

*A strong recommendation would be to cover your boat with a poly tarp to cut down on dust or in case the boat above you 
has a problem over the winter. 
*If you are trailering your boat, remember to grease your wheel bearings, check lights, winch cables, tire pressure and lug 
nuts. 
 * Make sure your trailer registration is current. 

*  Leave keys and batteries in the boat until the marina is finished winterizing the boat. 
*  Leave as little gas in the boat for the winter as possible 
 

 

Visit our website at: 

www.CedarCreekMarina.com 



 

2020 has been a fantastic year for boat sales and continues to be so. We are 

working to refresh our inventory over the winter season.  

 

 Don’t delay if you are looking to purchase a new boat, supply is limited, and 

manufacturers are already building boats for late spring 2021.  Now is a great time to 

place your order for a new boat, or to contact us if you are looking to sell your boat. 

 

The yard at the Marina looks bare, but all is well.  All our inventory is in Seaford, 

Delaware at Cedar Creek Marine Center.  Our webpage is always up to date with the 

current boat listings.  

 

www.CedarCreekMarina.com 

www.CedarCreekMarineCenter.com 

 

  

  


